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Celebrating four birthdays at Princess Christian Care Home

We have celebrated not one, two, three, but four birthdays here at Princess Christian Care Home recently!

Our lovely Pauline turned 84 on Friday 8 March, followed by Elvira who celebrated her 88th birthday a day later. Then on Tuesday

12 March we celebrated a double birthday with our dear Patsy turning 86 and lovely Helen turning 94.

All our birthday ladies enjoyed their delicious cakes created by our Catering Team and had fun celebrating with families, team

members and fellow residents.

Many happy returns to our fabulous four – we've certainly enjoyed all those slices of cake!!

 

 

 

 


